
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primrose Hill Primary School 
 

  Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 

  Telephone :  020 7722 8500    
  e-mail :  admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 

  Headteacher: Sue Ladipo 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Your child is their class World Book Day winner: congratulations! The winners will 
have the opportunity to visit the Owl Bookshop in Kentish Town to choose new 
books for the class book corners.  I will be taking the children for this extra special 
activity next Tuesday morning, 17th March. We will travel by C2 bus and will back 
in time for lunch. 
 
Please could you sign the slip below, tick the permission and return it to the school 
office by Friday. It would be lovely to have a couple of parents to join us. 
Unfortunately, as the book shop is quite small, there will only be space for 2 or 3 
parents. This will be offered to the parents of the youngest winners first. 
 
If you would like to discuss this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Marianne Mattinson. 
Leader of Learning for English. 
 
 

 
 
Child’s name __________________________________  Class____________ 
 
Please tick one option and sign below: 
 
 I give permission for my child to go by bus to the Owl Bookshop for the morning 
on 17.03.15 
 
I DO NOT give permission for my child to go to the Owl Bookshop. 
 
Mobile Number: ________________________________ 

X

 


